
 
 

 

Mike Mesick’s Retirement 
 

The Academy Financial Inc. team had the opportunity to celebrate Mike 
Mesick's retirement with a surprise luncheon! Mike was the Director of Financial 
Planning and has been a large stone in the foundation of our firm for the last 23 
years.  

He helped create the financial planning department when he transitioned 
over to Academy Financial Inc. in 1996 and has now created over 1000 plans for 
our planners. His assistance, willingness to help and answer all questions, 
flexibility, and work ethic has made him irreplaceable. While he will still 
occasionally be consulting for the financial planning team, his smiling face will be 
missed in the office every day! 

Thank you for 23 years of hard work Mike, enjoy retirement! 
 


